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d/5/77 
Dear Dr. Cohen, 

As even am she can my wife Will copy the tart 1 Section of the CIA's release that Marks used. 
The CIA has net sent me the moot recent one nor has it notified no of it. 
If they stonewall me on this I'll wait them out. But I'll be glad to get a set of them from Marks for you if you'd like. 
I'm also oure 	Cooklina would be willing to do this. 
Otherwise you'll also be delayed. 
I have written them about this. They should reply by telling me how large a check to send. I'll than let you know if they do. 

	

ti 	
First reference was to 4,000 pages. Then I saw 5,000. Next I hard a news its; referring to 8.000. 
If there are indications that they will not be stonewalling me on this I'll ask about a second set for you without your going to the bottom of their list. 
I'm glad to help in any way I can but as I think I explained my present activity is somewhat reduced by a combination of a poet-pblebitio conclUsion and something else as yet undiagnosed. 

, 	If you have no independent means of learniag when the recent hearings are printed glitn Conklin will be following t at more closely that I. Sometimes there is a considerable Tiza lag. Normally they are available at Government Printing Office stores. I'm sure there is one in Los Angeles. I know there is in San Franicisco. 

Sincerely 

Harold Weisberg 

P.S. Wbost you have a free evening at Rockville you'll find getting to Frederick is easy. 



SIDNEY COHEN, M.D. 
13020 SKY VALLEY ROAD 

LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90049 

August 2, 1977 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
!Err ederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I have your letter regarding the duplication of the 
CIA materials that have been and will be released. If it is convenient, 
I'd like your wife to duplicate a complete set for me. I'm enclosing a 
check for the first thousand pages and will send the rest as soon as you 
let me know the costs, including postage. I certainly appreciate this 
assistance. 

If in the future you would rather order duplicate sets 
sent to me directly from the CIA office this is fine. 

Mr. Conklin did call the other day and discussed the 
recently released materials. 

My visits to Rockville are one and two day committee 
meetings. When I have an evening free, I'll call and try to find you. 

With my greetings, 

SincerAly, 

Sidney Cohen, (M.D. 
SC:dec 
Enclosure 


